

April 15, 2024

The Honorable Andrew Friedson Montgomery County Council Council Office Building 100 Maryland Avenue, 6th Floor Rockville, MD 20850

Dear Council President Friedson,

I'm writing to share with the County Council my belief in Montgomery Community Media (MCM) as a needed resource in our community. The Montgomery County Council should continue its support of MCM and the many and varied programs they provide.

MCM has been an essential partner to the Montgomery County Sports Hall of Fame. They have provided technical support for our annual event every year since 2019. The video profiles, created by MCM, are the highlight of the event and capture the amazing sports career history of every awardee.

MCM is a unique and valued community resource. We are grateful for their involvement in the Sports Hall of Fame.

MCM allows us to make a contribution to our local community by providing the training and outlets for creators of original content, local news, information and programs that are relevant to our county residents.

Please feel free to reach out to me with any questions.

Very sincerely,

Trish Heffelfinger Chair, Montgomery County Sports Hall of Fame